
Take a moment to enjoy Peace, a moment to be Joyful, a 
moment filled with Love, a moment of tenderness.
Take time for Family, time for Pleasure, time for 
Happiness, and enjoy the magic of the Christmas Season.

Dear Family & Friends,

Our motto “To live life to the fullest in the here 

and now” was our guiding star for 2024.

We welcomed the New Year in Trun with a fantastic New Year’s Eve Menu.

We went for our traditional ski vacation in Sulden (this year in March), where we enjoyed perfect skiing conditions 

with spring temperatures and a lot of sun, and also enjoyed the Parsifal Opera at the Goetheanum near Basle.

We wholly enjoyed Madeira in May. We explored all the facets of the Island: from the bottom of the 

ocean (exploring reefs, caves and wrecks) to the highest mountains (hiking the “Levadas” and marveling 

at the sunrise on top of the Pico do Areeiro), as well as the madeiran culinary diversity.

July gave us a loud portion of Hard Rock at the “Moon & Stars” Festival in Locarno.

At the end of August, Jean-Marie enjoyed his last Swisscom Games in Tenero 

with a lot of sunshine and warm temperatures.

September saw us spend a wonderful evening at a Candlelight Concert in Zurich, 

and also proudly celebrate Olivier’s Civil Engineering Bachelor Diploma.

Autumn saw us spend a few days in the Grisons: gormandizing in the Surselva and hiking the 

Ruinaulta (aka. The Swiss Grand Canyon). We visited St. Moritz and also hiked in the God 

da Tamangur, the largest Stone Pines Forest in Europe (where the wood for our new furniture comes from).

We spent Jean-Marie’s birthday in Alsace. Discovering lovely places like 

Sessenheim, Obernai, Itterswiller, beside Strasbourg.

For our 35th Wedding Anniversary, we celebrated our togetherness with the 

amazing culinary creations of Silvio Germann at the Mammertsberg.

November saw us back in Trun to celebrate the 95-years jubilee of the Casa Tödi Restaurant.

We will spend the last days of the Advent strolling through different Christmas Fairs in Alsace and Basle.

And yes, it is true, since November Jean-Marie is enjoying a well-earned retirement.

We hope we will be able to see some of You in the new year.

And thus, all that remains is to wish You




